
Congratulations 
Minnesota Power Foundation 2015 scholarship recipients

Since 1997, over 800 students have received more than $2 million in scholarships.

Find the 2015 recipients at mnpower.com/scholars 
2016 scholarship applications will be available in Fall 2015

Scholarship recipients at an awards ceremony in April

Community Involvement 
Twenty area high school seniors received 
$2,500 Community Involvement scholarships 
for giving back to their communities and for 
academic achievements. 

New Generation 
Twenty-three New Generation scholars 
received $2,500 if pursuing a bachelor’s 
degree and $1,000 if associate’s degree.

OTHER SCHOLARSHIPS 
Minnesota Power awarded additional scholarships 
to students from the University of Minnesota-
Duluth, Itasca Community College, University 
of  Wisconsin-Superior, St. Olaf College and the 
University of St. Thomas.


